
June 2021 
  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1 2 3 4 5 
BRIDGE Fitness will be 
moving forward, 
sideways, backward, 
upward, and downward 
direction. Continue 
exploring movement, 
music, and dances that 
reinforce geography 
lessons during AAC.  

 10:30am – Book Club 

 

3:00 pm – AAC –Guitar 
music (Steve) 

10:30am – Art of Story 
Writing 

 

3:00pm – Art Club – 
Pointillism 

10:30am – Interactive 
Book Club (IBC)  - “How 
Not to Babysit your 
Brother” & “Matilda” 

 

3:00pm – AAC –  
US States: California, 
members questions 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10:30am – FUNctional 
Exercise 

 

 

3:00pm – Social Club –  

 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 
 VITALIZE KITSAP 

CLOSED ALL WEEK 
CLOSED CLOSED CLOSED CLOSED  

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 
 10:30am – Cooking – 

Strawberry spinach salad 
with poppy seed dressing 
 

3:00pm – BRIDGE Fitness 

10:30am – Book Club 

 

3:00 pm – AAC – 
Chocolate Trivia 

10:30am – Art of Story 
Writing 

 

3:00pm – Art Club – 
Colorful circles 

10:30am – IBC – “A Poor 
Excuse for a Dragon” & 
“Matilda” 

 

3:00pm – AAC – Oregon 

 

 

 

10:30am – FUNctional 
Exercise 

 

3:00pm – Social Club –  

 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 
 10:30am – Cooking – 

Baked parmesan zucchini 
fries and chicken tenders 

 

3:00pm – BRIDGE Fitness 

10:30am – Book Club 

 

3:00pm – AAC – Project 

10:30am – Art of Story 
Writing 

 

3:00pm – Art Club – 
Watercolor doodles 

10:30am – IBC – “The 
Witch who was Afraid of 
Witches” & “James and 
the Giant Peach” 

3:00pm – AAC – Oregon, 
members questions 

 

 

10:30am – FUNctional 
Exercise 

 

3:00pm – Social Club –  

 

27 28 29 30    
 10:30am – Cooking – 

Sesame noodles and 
edamame 
 

3:00pm – BRIDGE Fitness 

10:30am – Book Club 

 

3:00pm – AAC – Snakes 

10:30am – Art of Story 
Writing 

 

3:00pm – Art Club – 4th 
of July centerpieces 

   

 


